
Chamber of Commerce Minutes: 9-12-17 

Number of people in attendance: Eight 

Meeting was called to order at 12:14 pm 

• Previous weeks minutes were distributed. Kathy Hull moved to accept the minutes with 

the correction of the Hog Wild date made. Alyssa Moreno moved to second the motion, 

all were in favor.  

• Options for the nomination committee were discussed. Using survey monkey to gather 

votes could potentially increase the percentage of votes, Donnelly had positive results. 

The survey could be controlled so that it only goes out to the committee.  

• Hog Wild posters and tickers were dispersed. Kathy reported that we have secured prizes 

and food and a DJ. At this point, our priority needs to be selling tickets! Kathy has some 

to sell and various members took some to sell as well. Tickets are $25 each and include a 

meal, one drink (alcoholic or non-alcoholic), and one raffle ticket.  

o In regards to creating a trip package: the committee decided to put off creating a 

package.  

• We are currently waiting to hear back from the insurance company regarding the haunted 

house plans 

• It was announced that the Old Mill Days decided not to put sculptures in The Cascade 

Store or Cascade Auto because they would be difficult to move around. More information 

on Old Mill Days will be provided next week.  

• Bills from Press in the Pines were presented for the printing of the Hog Wild posters and 

the Hog Wild tickets. Karen Thurston made a motion to issue payment. Bobbie Patterson 

moved to second the motion.  

• A reminder to attend the Affordable Healthcare Clinic at the American Legion in 

Cascade on the 13th at 5:30 was given.  

• Kathy announced that if her son’s basketball schedule conflicts with Winter Jamboree, 

she will not be able to take lead on the planning of it this year. She will update us once 

she receives the schedule. Winter Jamboree takes place on the Saturday of Presidents Day 

weekend.  

• Kathy provided an update on the Snowmobile Show they attended – overall, it was a 

success. There were a lot of people at the show and our booth received some interest. 

Kathy will put together some of the info and photos she gathered and share them with 

Chamber at a later date.  

o Bobbie proposed the idea of replicating this summer-type event on a smaller 

scale. The idea of participating in the upcoming McCall snowmobile event was 

discussed – it is more for clubs to meet up and therefore may not be a good fit.  

o Sharon Bixler asked if we can try again to track snowmobilers – ask how they 

heard about us and why they decided to come to the area.  

Meeting was adjourned at 12:53 


